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September 27, 2012 

 

 

NOTICE OF TELEPHONIC HEARING 

(Scheduled for Wednesday, October 3, 2012, 3:00 p.m.) 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of WASTE MANAGEMENT, INC., d/b/a WM 

HEALTHCARE SOLUTIONS OF WASHINGTON For an Extension of Certificate 

G-237 For a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Operate Motor 

Vehicles in Furnishing Solid Waste Collection Services, Docket TG-120033 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On September 19, 2012, counsel for Stericycle of Washington, Inc., (Stericycle) filed 

with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a Motion to 

Compel Responses to Second Data Requests and Production of Documents (Motion) in 

the above matter.   

 

On September 20, 2012, the Commission issued a notice to all parties of the opportunity 

to respond to Stericycle’s motion by September 27, 2012. 

 

On September 21, 2012, Stericycle contacted the administrative law judge and requested 

a telephonic hearing be scheduled on its Motion.  The Commission grants the request and 

will schedule a hearing on the Motion for Wednesday, October 3, 2012, at 3:00 p.m. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That a telephonic hearing in this matter will 

be held on Wednesday, October 3, 2012, beginning at 3:00 p.m., in Room 108, First 

Floor, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, 

Washington.  If you are unable to attend the hearing in person, you may attend via 

the Commission’s teleconference bridge line at (360) 664-3846.  

 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Administrative Law Judge 


